
 

Delivery Information for Holiday Fundraiser 

 Delivery of items will be to the central office of A & O located at 200 – 280 Smith 

St 
 

 

 Delivery of items ordered will be between Monday December 16 and Friday 

December 20, 2013 
 

 

 Pick up times will be between 9:30 AM – 3:00 PM and there is a loading zone in 

front of the doors so you will not have to pay for parking, please call ahead to 

ensure your item is here before you come 
 

 

 Please ensure to bring ID with you when picking up your order to ensure that 

orders are not mixed up or misplaced 
 

 

 If you choose to send someone else to pick up your items, please call A & O at 

204-956-6440 to alert staff that you are sending someone else in your place and 

what their name is 

 

If you have any other questions, please do not hesitate to call 204-956-

6440 and ask to speak to Deborah who will be happy to assist you.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

 


